
FMAC minutes June 24,2014 
In Attendance: Tony Gelbart, Andrew Spatz, John Verni, Peggy Jackson, Rich Slingerland, Leon Potok 
 
 

1) Re:County Stormwater Districts-Per Rich Slingerland- Regional Stormwater districts have been 
established but it is not clear how the details will be set up. Municipalities will need to get 
together to submit suggested projects to the County.  The VOM has given suggestions:for 
example a project on Beaver Swamp/Guion Creek. The County is putting together a library of 
potential projects.  In addition the 12 members of the County Board of Legislators will need to 
approve the ACE project. This will only happen once the Federal and State governments have 
funded the project.  Dan will also contact the Commissioner of Planning to meet with our group. 
We can discuss runoff from County golf courses, upstream conditions on both rivers and the 
status of the Anita Lane Project. 

2) The ACE Federally suggested  plan is for 54 million $.  The locally preferred Plan is for 59 million 
$.  The Federal government will pay 65% of the Federally suggested plan. The balance of the 
difference of 5 million will be split between the State/County and VOM. 

3) ACE won’t release specific plans until Feb 2015. 
4) The CRS points earned by the VOM have already been posted on the Village’s website. 

 
 


